
 

 

        

 
 

 

 



 

 

Missions 
 
Thank you all for your generous contributions to NACE during December. We  
collected $312.64 that will be doubled by a group of local businesses. Our Noisy 
Sunday offering on January 30 will be for Simpson Shelter. Simpson Housing  
Services began as an emergency overnight shelter in the basement of Simpson 
United Methodist Church in 1982. Since then, it has become a leading nonprofit 
providing assistance to people experiencing homelessness. It can house 44 men 
and 22 women, 365 days per year. It is a safe space where their guests can  
explore stable housing options and resources.   Cedar UMC has supported  
Simpson Shelter for many years through cash donations, meal prep at the shelter 
and donations of clothing and other household items.  
 
Happy New Year and God bless you all. 
Sue and Junelle 
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1/8  Dara Northfield 
1/9  Vicki Heavirland 
1/10  Tammy Holdsworth 
1/16  Ben Sheffield 
1/17  Gavin Snyder 
1/19  Karlene Wicklander 
1/22  Merilee Doll 
1/23  Amanda Rader 

 
CUMC Annual Charge Conference 

 
Sunday, January 16, 2022 

 
Following Worship 

 
All are encouraged to attend. 
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